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June 27, 2018

Public Comment on FERC Project No. 14803, which includes this email and
the 4 relevant attachments

To interested parties:

While serving as an elected Klamath County Commissioner, in March 2016, the attached
policy/position letter was adopted and signed by all 3 members of the Klamath County Board
of Commissioners. This letter outlines portions of the opposition to the possible removal of the
4 Klamath River Dams.

The additional attachments documents some of the reasoning for the opposition.

This policy/position is still relevant today as the current Klamath County Board of
Commissioners have not in any way rescinded this policy/position. In fact, this policy/position
was reaffirmed in a public meeting in February of 2017.

Please also remember the Klamath County voters overwhelmingly opposed the possible dam
removal in an advisory ballot in November of 2016. Nearly 73% were opposed. Measure G in
Siskiyou County showed a staggering 80% in opposition.

Thank you for your attention to the citizens where the 4 dams are located and the local elected
representatives in both Siskiyou and Klamath County.

Tom Mallams
Klamath County Commissioner 2013-2016
541-892-2626
tmbrokenboxranch@gmail.com
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